Dear Community Partners,
Guess what? Prom season is upon us once again. Did you know prom nights are one of the most memorable experiences for our student body? For the 2023 prom, once again, the Gallatin County Youth Service Center is helping provide several prom related attire items courtesy of Shanderella’s Closet. We are committed to making this year’s prom a positive experience for the students who attend while easing the financial burden felt by student families at prom time. 
We need your HELP! This year’s prom is being held at Prickle Barn on April 22nd, 2023. The GCYSC is partnering with Champions for a Drug-Free Gallatin County on hosting the Safe-Alternative after-prom at Gallatin County High School. Our goal is to provide an alcohol and drugfree night of memorable fun at no charge to the students. 
Please consider providing a tax-deductible monetary donation for the purpose of funding the event. We are catering the night with a party foods buffet from Jewell’s. Every dollar donated will be used for food, drinks, or prizes given throughout the night. Because of your generous donations for the 2022 Prom, we were able to provide over $2000 worth of prizes for the event along with other special opportunities. This would not have been possible without you! 
With your partnership, we can make sure this year’s after prom celebration is a huge success. If you decide to donate and want to do so by check, please make the checks payable to Gallatin County Youth Service Center. If you would rather donate items to be given away, we would be more than willing to come and get them from your place of business. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can contact me by email at steven.coomer@gallatin.kyschools.us or by phone at 859-567-3000. Thank you in advance for considering this opportunity to help us provide a safe and rewarding evening for the students of Gallatin County High School.

Sincerely,

Steven Coomer 
Youth Service Center Coordinator 
Gallatin County Middle & High School
